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Wishing you a very MERRY CHRISTMAS and a HAPPY 
NEW YEAR 2023! 

 

The next newsletter will be sent out on Wednesday 11th January. 
 

 

  

  
 

  

 

National Advent Service: "Being Truly Wise" - Dr Michael Balcomb 
 

  
 

  



 

 

 

Join the North of Thames 
Community in Welcoming In 
the New Year 

 
The North of Thames community will be 
hosting a prayer vigil and celebration at 
Lancaster Gate on Saturday 31st 
December, and all are welcome to join! 

Read More  
 

 

  
 

  

  

 

Building Our Blessing: 
Communicating Emotions 
With Your Partner 

 
The next "Building Our Blessing" event will 
be held online this coming Monday evening 
from 6-8pm GMT. Please register online 
by this Sunday to receive the Zoom link. 

Read More  
 

 

 

  

 

Save the Date: Last Matching 
& Blessing Workshop Before 
the Blessing 

 
In preparation for the Blessing in May 
2023, the BFD EUME is organising a 
Matching & Blessing Preparation Workshop 
Level 2 Part 1 in February 2023. 

Read More  
 

 

  
 

  

  

 

Companions of Faith Returns 
in 2023! 
 
With engaging education, inspiring music, 
heart-warming meals, ever-deeper 
connections as brothers and sisters and a 
substantial presence from elders, this is not 
an opportunity to pass up.  

Read More  
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

Internal & Practical Guidance 
for the Matching and Blessing 

 
How can we create more space for God to 
guide us through the matching, into 
blessed life? How can we make effort to 
make good things happen in this precious 
area of our lives? 

Read More  
 

 

  
 

  

  

 

Take A Look at Some of Our 
Community's Recent 
Seasonal Gatherings 

 
From celebrating autumn and German 
culture in the south to a Christmassy 
retreat in Dundee, catch up on what some 
of the members of our communities have 
been up to over the past few months!  

Read More  
 

 

 

  

 

FFWPU-UK Ends Partnership 
With Togetherall 
 
Our partnership with mental well-being 
platform TogetherAll is coming an end in 
February 2023, meaning users who have 
signed up to the platform will still have 
access to it for the following two months. 

Read More  
 

 

  
 

  

  

 

Spotlight on Korea: All South 
Koreans to Become A Year 
Younger 

 
South Koreans are rejoicing as the age-old 
custom of counting ages is set to be 
scrapped – leaving all South Koreans one 
year younger! 

Read More  
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

Togetherall: How to Accept 
Where You Are and Grow 
From Here 

 
We’re about to enter a new chapter, and 
that may come with hope, happiness, and 
pressure to achieve goals or feeling like we 
need to be perfect. 

Read More  
 

 

  
 

  

  
 

  

| Upcoming Events | 
 

Please click on the title of the event(s) that you are interested in for further details: 
 

Community Worship Services 
Sunday 18th December 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY 
 

Monday Morning Prayer 
Every Monday at 10am 

 
North Europe Weekly Devotion 

Every Thursday from 6–6.30am 
 

 

UK Weekly Devotion 

Every Friday from 6–6.30am 

(re-commencing on 6th January 2023) 
 

Early Morning Devotion via Zoom 

Every Saturday from 5am–6.30am 
 

 

 

 

DECEMBER 
 

WAIT Christmas Concert 
Saturday 17th December 

 
HARP UK Service and Christmas 

Party 
Sunday 18th December 

 
Building Our Blessing: 

Communicating Emotions With Your 
Partner 

Monday 19th December 
 

HARP UK Winter Workshop 
Tuesday 27th December 2022 to Monday 

2nd January 2023 
 

 

"Guiding Light" - Central & Eastern 
European Winter HARP Workshop 

Tuesday 27th December 2022 to Sunday 
1st January 2023 

 
"Reconnect" - Swedish Winter 

Workshop 
Wednesday 28th December 2022 to 

Monday 2nd January 2023 
 

North of Thames Community Prayer 
Vigil and Celebration 
Saturday 31st December 

 

  

Event Calendar  
 

 

Job Opportunities  
 

 

TogetherAll  
 

 



 

 

 

Join the EUME region weekly prayer every 
Wednesday at 7pm UK time here...  

 

 

Find out what's been happening across our 
EUME region here...  

 
 

  

Want to share your testimony, 
experiences, or thoughts? 

Get in Touch  
 

Let us know by emailing: comms@ 
ffwpu,org,uk or filling in the form via the 

button above. 
 

FFWPU UK Bank Details 
for Donations 

 
Bank Name: Metro Bank 

Account Name: Family Federation for 
World Peace and Unification 

Account No: 39573067 
Sort Code: 23-05-80 

 

// CONNECT WITH US // 
 

 

Facebook 
 

 

Instagram 
 

 

Vimeo 
 

Read Our Privacy Policy | FFWPU is a charity registered in England and Wales (No. 267917)  
   

 

 
 


